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Dear Madam,
Please find attached the information about the case of the Journalist Sokratis Giolias,
that our competent authorities forwarded us.
 

«In virtue of Decision 4/2015, the Athens Court of Appeal Plenary assigned an ordinary investigation of

case file Nr. Φ/2014/102 to a Special Investigating Judge by the Athens Court of Appeal. The above-

mentioned case file refers to intentional homicide of Sokratis GIOLIAS.

The Special Investigating Judge took over the case on 14-7-2016 and the Public Prosecutor by the

Athens Court of Appeal initiated a supplementary prosecution on 25-9-2015. Since then there is an

ongoing criminal investigation -as provided for by the Code of Criminal Proecedure- which has not been

completed yet.»

 
We agree to post the submitted information on your website, as proposed in the IPDC
Decision on the Safety of Journalists and
the Issue of Impunity.
Please keep as informed about your next steps.
 

With regards,
Délégation Permanente de la Grèce auprès de l’ UNESCO
1, rue Miollis, 75015
bureau 2.37
tel. 00331 456 83 064, 00331 456 82 982
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